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In my October report, I mentioned that with elections being over, I would 

begin updating the list of those who should be getting chapter and state 

rosters.  However, because reporting has been slow, I have not received 

the updated elections database, so nothing has been done.  I also have not 

had anyone request their roster. 

With that said, this quarter has been very slow.  I have been verifying those 

members who are dual members and those marked dual that should not 

be.  I hope to have this completed by the time we get January's rosters.   

 

Cecilia Essenmacher 

AVVA Membership Committee Chair 


